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   BRC GENERAL NOTICE 

         #2024 – 012 
 

                        Effective 0001, November 4th, 2024. 
 

 

 

To: ALL Employees 
 

Subject: Access Road Closed to BRC Employees.    

 

Effective November 4th, 2024, the Clearing entrance road located on the at 6601 West 68th st is closed off 
to all BRC Employees. This entrance will be utilized exclusively for Cranemasters Contract Services to 
enter and exit BRC property.  

Please see the map below which indicates the location of the entrance road located at 6601 West 68th st 

 

 

  

 

 

Terry Hartwig 

Superintendent of Safety 
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